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ABSTRACT

Purpose

This study examines how the integration of Artificial Intelligence (AI) can enhance 
salesforce management, focusing on optimizing recruitment and training strategies 
for digital marketing success in the Indian market.

Design/Methodology/Approach

By combining theoretical frameworks, empirical evidence, and industry insights, this 
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research investigates the potential of AI technologies, including tools like Applicant 
Tracking Systems (ATS) and Learning Management Systems (LMS), to revolutionize 
salesforce management within India's digital marketing sector. The study utilizes 
case studies and market analyses to identify effective AI-​driven strategies for re-
cruitment, training, and performance evaluation, crucial for navigating the diverse 
and dynamic Indian market.

Findings

The research reveals AI's transformative potential in enhancing various facets of 
salesforce management, including streamlining recruitment processes through ATS, 
delivering personalized training via LMS, and improving performance analytics. 
The study highlights the benefits of AI in improving operational efficiency and 
sales effectiveness in India's digital marketing landscape. Additionally, the study 
underscores the ethical considerations and challenges, such as algorithmic bias, 
integration issues, and data privacy concerns, emphasizing the importance of re-
sponsible and equitable AI deployment.

Practical Implications

The findings offer actionable insights for businesses operating in India, demon-
strating how tailored AI solutions, including ATS and LMS, can optimize salesforce 
management, improve recruitment efficiency, and drive digital marketing excel-
lence. Stakeholders are encouraged to harness AI's potential to navigate India's 
evolving digital landscape, thereby enhancing competitiveness and organizational 
performance.

Originality/Value

This research contributes to a nuanced understanding of how AI-​powered strategies, 
specifically through ATS and LMS, can drive salesforce effectiveness and digital 
marketing success in the Indian context. It provides valuable insights for industry 
practitioners, highlighting opportunities to leverage AI for sustainable growth and 
market leadership in India.

1.0 INTRODUCTION

India's digital marketing landscape is undergoing rapid transformation, driven by 
technological advancements and evolving consumer behaviours. With the number 
of internet users in India expected to surpass 900 million by 2025 (Moneycontrol, 
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